
Friday 29th September 2023

Dear Parents/Carers

If your circumstances have changed recently, your child may be eligible for Pupil Premium.  



Pupils whose parents/guardians are in receipt of the following, may be entitled to Pupil Premium 
funding:

 Income Support (IS) 
 Income based Job Seeker’s Allowance (IBJSA) 

 An Income Related Employment and Support Allowance Child Tax Credit (with no 
Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more than £16,190 

 Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The Guaranteed Element of the State Pension Credit (GE) 

 Universal Credit with an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400 (UC)

To enable us to check your child’s eligibility, please complete the application form attached and
return to the school office by Monday 2nd October.

Yours sincerely 
Ms N Edwards
Head of School




